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2021 Government Meetings held at City Hall upstairs in the G.L.”Pete” Gilleland Council Chambers.  The public is invited to attend.  
• 5:00PM  Mayor & City Council Regular Mtgs:   JAN  4     FEB 1      MAR 1      MAY  3      JUN  7     AUG  2     OCT  4    NOV  1     DEC  6 

• 5:00PM   Mayor & Council Work Sessions:   JAN 19   FEB 15    MAR 15   APR 19   MAY 17     JUN 21   JUL 19     AUG 16   SEP 20     OCT 18   NOV 15    DEC 20 

• 5:30PM   Dawsonville Planning Commission:    JAN 11   FEB  8     MAR 8   APR 12   MAY  10   JUN 14   JUL  12  AUG  9    SEP 13   OCT 11   NOV 8   DEC  13 

• 5:30PM   Historic Preservation Commission:     FEB 22   APR 26     JUN 28   AUG 23   OCT 25    DEC  14                      

• 5:30PM Dawsonville Downtown Development Authority:    JAN 25  MAR 22   MAY 24    JUL  26   SEP 27   NOV 22  * Watch live on Facebook  

                                                                          Message from your Mayor…. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

As we approach this Christmas season, everyone has a lot going on. We will be traveling to visit families or 

they may be visiting here. Remember, our children are out of school and many will be getting new bicycles 

and skate boards and other things that may have them out and about. Please use caution when driving here in 

Dawsonville and anywhere you might be during this busy Christmas season. 

The City of Dawsonville and the Chamber of Commerce coordinated to host the Annual Christmas Parade, 

Tree Lighting, Jingle Market and Santa photos at the City Hall complex. This is an annual event, and it is a 

great way to begin the Christmas festivities here in Dawsonville. I hope you were able to attend! 

City of Dawsonville staff has decorated the streets, City Hall, Farmers Market and Main Street Park. We hope 

you will get out and enjoy the decorations. 

Be safe and have a very blessed Christmas. 

             Mike Eason 

                 Mayor 

                                 

   City Hall will be closed on Friday, 

Dec. 24 & Monday, Dec. 27                

for Christmas 

City Hall will be closed on Friday, 

Dec. 31 & Monday, Jan. 3, 2022 for 

New Years 

**PLEASE NOTE** 

 As of January 1, 2022, water, sewer and trash 

service rates will increase.  Please visit our   

website at www.dawsonville-ga.gov to view our 

online brochure.  Go to: Departments/Utilities/

City of Dawsonville Utility Brochure                              

(very bottom of page) 



      A  message from your City Manager……. 

 

The holidays are almost here. A great thanks to everyone involved with and participating in the annual   
Christmas program, kicking off the season for the City. This year’s event was our largest and best attended 
ever! The Jingle Market had the largest number of participants ever and the Christmas Parade was the largest  
ever with over 30 entries. Congratulations to the float winners!  Santa visited with hundreds of people, seven 
food trucks were on hand, everyone enjoyed the entertainment, the weather was perfect, and the tree lighting 
went well. We hope everyone enjoyed the event as much as we did. 

Full depth reclamation paving of Main Street, Memory Lane, and Jack Heard Street is completed except for 
striping. The joint City/County paving of Howser Mill Road is nearing completion. The extensions to the   
Allen Street sidewalk are complete, connecting the Farmers Market to the sidewalk along Hwy. 53, Main 
Street Park, and the City Hall complex. 

With Christmas almost upon us, those of us serving our great city wish you and yours a very 
Merry Christmas with the reason for the season, the birth of Christ, foremost in your heart. May 
God bless you in 2022. 

 

 

            Bob Bolz 
                    

                                                              

 

         
    

  

 

 

 

 

 

                       City Hall hours: 

 Monday—Friday    8:00 AM to 4:30 PM 

Website: www.dawsonville-ga.gov       Like us on Facebook & Instagram 

Public Works Director: 

Trampas Hansard 

trampas.hansard @dawsonville-ga.gov 

Phone (706) 531-6454 

______________________________________ 

Planning & Zoning Director 

David Picklesimer 

david.picklesimer@dawsonville-a.gov 

(706) 203-4926 

______________________________________ 

 

City Clerk: Beverly Banister 

beverly.banister@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 265-3256 

City Staff at your service 

City Manager: Robert D. (Bob) Bolz 

bob.bolz@dawsonville-ga.gov             

(706) 429-4524 

————————————————- 

Finance Administrator 

Robin Gazaway 

robin.gazaway@dawsonville-ga.gov 

_____________________________________ 

 

Accounts Payable & Event Coordinator 

Sara Beacham 

sara.beacham@dawsonville-ga.gov 

706-203-4919 

Utility Billing Technician 

Tracy Smith 

tracy.smith@dawsonville-ga.gov 

Pay your bill online @ 

www.dawsonville-ga.gov 

________________________________ 

Utilities Operation Manager 

Jacob Barr 

jacob.barr@dawsonville-ga.gov 

(706) 344-2162 

________________________________ 

For after hours water/sewer     

emergencies, please call            

(706) 265-3256  


